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Friday 12th July 2024 
 
         Y6 Cycling Event at Parkwood Springs (S5 8XB) 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
To celebrate the Tour of Britain Cycle Race coming to South Yorkshire, Arches (our school sport 
partner) are organising a Y6 cycling competition at Parkwood Springs (S5 8XB). 
 
Your child has been selected to represent the school at this event. It will take place on Thursday 
5th September 2024 and will be led by Mr Lomas.  
 
In terms of travel, we have organised for a minibus to take us to and from the venue. The minibus 
will be picking us up from NGJS at 8.50am and we’ll be returning to school once the competition 
finishes at 11.30am. Therefore, we will be arriving back at school for your child to have their 
normal lunch (school dinner or packed lunch) in the school’s dining hall.  
 
For the event, your child will need to come appropriately dressed for a cycling race on the 
Parkwood Springs outdoor track. Please be aware that your child will be using the bikes and 
helmets provided at the venue, therefore you do not need to bring these to school unless you are 
cycling to school on that particular day! You may also want to provide your child with a drink/snack 
in order to keep their energy levels high! 
 
To give permission for your child to take part and provide emergency contact information 
please complete details on ParentPay. 
 
This promises to be a really exciting event, and I really hope that your child will enjoy the 
opportunity to compete for our school right at the start of the new academic year.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Mr Hancock  

 

 
 
 

 


